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Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

C1980007, West Elk Mine, TR-147, Request to Withdraw
Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us> Mon, May 22, 2023 at 1:04 PM
To: Marcelo Calle <mcalle@osmre.gov>
Cc: "Shaeffer, Elizabeth" <eshaeffer@osmre.gov>

Marcelo,

The Division received the attached letter from Mountain Coal Company earlier today, requesting that the application for
Technical Revision No. 147 (TR-147) at the West Elk Mine be withdrawn. 

Since OSMRE had previously determined that TR-147 required Federal review, I wanted to check to see if you had any
questions before I approve the request to withdraw it.

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist
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